
41th Annual Bowl Bonanza

Hello and welcome back.  Firstly, I want to welcome Mary into the “Cammarano” fold. You will not need 
your green card anymore. We also want to welcome Luigi and Sophia, Kate and Luigi’s young people, and 
welcome Gemma’s fiancé Maria. Welcome aboard, we’re so glad to have you all and I’m happy your credit 
scores came in favorably. 

I wanted to congratulate last year’s BB winner...remember who?  Well, it was none other than Kate with a 
whopping 47 points.  That’s almost as much as two combined entries, so we double checked. Congrats 
Kate.  Too bad the money is long gone.   

Speaking of long gone, our loser was Ashley.  Ashley was in a statistical tie with hubby Nicholas, until the 
tiebreaker put her over the edge as the loser.  That must have been a fun post BB dinner, and sorry 
Nicholas, I couldn’t change your tiebreaker at halftime, but I can’t blame you for trying. Baby needs a new 
pair of flip flops. 

Moving on...next year there’s a carnival of changes in CFB. The conference members are changing, leaving 
the Pac 10 out in the cold, and SMU here in Dallas is joining the “Atlantic Coast” Conference, 1000 miles 

from the Atlantic Coast. The transfer portal looks like a shady gambling 
service representing free agency, and the now approved “students pay for 
play” makes Washington DC look like a 
revival meeting. Oh well.  

I wanted to personally congratulate 
Chris for another seamless web 
exercise, who continues to make the 
BB website design look like child's play. 
Thanks Chris! On a side note, with next 
year’s imminent 12 team playoff, Chris 
is seeking funds to upgrade his 
supercomputer to include a tenth-
generation cache, and a special AI 
chip. 

Merry Christmas, Happy New Year, and to all a good night! 
BBA...KT


